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NEWSLETTER 

 

RECENT RESULTS  

Our first grade women continue on their winning way, defeating Suburban Lions 2-0 on the 
weekend and also defeating Melville 1-0 the week prior. The first grade men dropped their first 
points of the season, having a 2-2 draw with Hale, however they sit 5 points clear at the top of 
the table. 

The second men’s side defeated Hale 8-2 and also sit top, with the expertly coached women’s 2s 
undefeated and on top of the table, having had a solid 4-1 victory over Suburban Lions.  

Women’s Results:      Men’s Results: 

3’s: 3-2 Win       3’s: 1-0 Win 

4’s: 2-2 Draw       4’s: 2-3 Loss 

5’s: 2-1 Win       5’s: 6-0 Win 

6’s: 4-0 Win       6’s: 3-2 Win 

7’s: 3-3 Draw       7’s: 2-1 Win 

8’s: Bye       8’s: 2-2 Draw 

9’s: 0-4 Loss       9’s: 1-2 Loss 

        10’s: 6-0 Win 

        11’s: Bye 

        12’s: 1-1 Draw 

Excellent results all round, well done to all our teams. 

The Women’s 2s and 3s remain undefeated, as do the Men’s 1s, 6s, 10s and 11s. Well done to those 
teams and their coaches! 

HOME GAMES     

Our next home games are not until June 12
th
, with the Men taking on Fremantle and the Women 

playing WASPs. As always, food and drinks will be available at the bar. 
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THUNDERSTICKS vs GREAT BRITATIN 

On Monday the 16
th
 the WA Thundersticks played the Great Britatin Olympic squad, with the 

Thudersticks coming away with a 1-0 win. Seven of the UWA Men’s 1s squad are participating in the 
2 game series: 

Chris Bausor  

Ben Ashford 

Jacob Evans 

Harry Golding 

Matt Fisher 

Jack Leaversuch 

Tom Wickham 

We wish them all the best in the second fixture on Wed 18
th
 of May. 

 

SENIOR FEE REMINDER 

Fees are now overdue, and if you have not yet paid you may be ineligible to play. For any enquiries or 
to set up a payment plan, please email Tim Allison at membership@uwahockey.org.au 

 

JUNIOR YM CARNIVAL 

The juniors played the YM carnival recently and the J9/10 Championship Girls and Boys, J7/8 Girls 
and J5/6 Girls all having wins in their respective Grand Finals. Well done to all the players and thank-
you to the coaches, parents and volunteers for the day.   

 

QUIZ NIGHT 

The senior club quiz night will be held on Wednesday 25 May 2016.  The price is $10 per head.  Quiz 
Master Lee Bott will be making a return appearance for this event. This will no doubt be a great event 
so make sure that you get a table together and get along for the night. 

Donation of prizes will be gratefully received by Emma Bott. 

 

CONTRIBUTE 

If you have anything that you would like to include in the newsletter, please email David Edmonds at 
communications@uwahockey.org.au 
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